
 

 

 
 

Genworth Mortgage Insurance Australia Limited  
Announces Director Change 

(SYDNEY) 25 February 2022: Genworth Mortgage lnsurance Australia Limited (Genworth or the 
Company) (ASX:GMA) today announced the retirement of David Foster as a non-executive Director of 
Genworth effective 31 March 2022. 

Mr Foster was appointed to the Board in May 2016 and has been a member of the Capital and 
Investments Committee and the Risk Committee and Chairman of the Remuneration and Nominations 
Committee and the Technology Committee. 

The Board would like to thank Mr Foster for his commitment, guidance and contribution to the Company 
during his more than 5 years on the Genworth Board. 

For more information, analysts, investors and other interested parties should contact: 

 
Investors: 
Paul O’Sullivan 
Head of Investor Relations 
M: +61 499 088 640 

 
Media: 
Alexandra Crowley 
Corporate Communications Manager 
M: +61 459 967 747 
  
 

 
The release of this announcement was authorised by the Disclosure Committee.  

About Genworth 

Genworth Mortgage Insurance Australia Limited (Genworth), through its subsidiary companies Genworth Financial 

Mortgage Insurance Pty Ltd and Genworth Financial Mortgage Indemnity Ltd (together, the Genworth Group or the 

Group), is the leading provider of Lenders Mortgage Insurance (LMI) in the Australian residential mortgage lending 

market.  The Genworth Group has been part of the Australian residential mortgage lending market for over 50 years 

since the Housing Loans Insurance Corporation was founded by the Australian Government in 1965 to provide LMI 

in Australia.   

 


